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RICHMOND, Va. – The Laurels of Bon Air, a skilled nursing facility operated by Laurel Health Care Company, is

pleased to welcome Dr. Michael Perini as its primary attending physician. Perini is board certified in internal medicine

and brings over 25 years of medical experience to The Laurels. 

 

“We are thrilled to have Dr. Perini aboard as our primary attending physician,” Bon Air administrator Ryan Koeniger

said. “Having an individual with his vast medical knowledge available to our guests will be an invaluable resource. Dr.

Perini, like The Laurels, is committed to high standards of quality of care and service.”

 

Perini has worked predominantly as a hospitalist throughout his career but has also worked frequently in the outpatient
setting and with hospice. He helped start the hospital medicine group at CJW Medical Center in 2001 and is currently
the medical director of the hospitalist team at Chippenham Hospital. Perini is the chief of staff at CJW Medical Center
and sits on the board of trustees for CJW and the Richmond Academy of Medicine’s Centralized Credentials
Verification Service.

 
He was awarded “Senior Fellow of Hospital Medicine” by the Society of Hospital Medicine and has been voted

Richmond Magazine’s “Top Doctor” since 2012. 

 

###

 

ABOUT THE LAURELS OF BON AIR

The Laurels of Bon Air is 124-bed skilled nursing facility in Richmond, Va., featuring 44 private rooms and 80 semi-

private rooms. The Laurels of Bon Air offers a positive, caring environment for both short-term and long-term guests. 

 

 

ABOUT LAUREL HEALTH CARE COMPANY

Laurel Health Care Company is a national provider of skilled nursing, rehabilitation, sub-acute and assisted living

services. With more than 40 locations in five states – Ohio, Michigan, Indiana, North Carolina and Virginia – LHCC is

dedicated to achieving the highest standards of care and caring for its guests and their families.
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
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